From: "Elizabeth T. Dabran" < Elizabeth. Dabran@redcross.org>

To: "Melanie McCarter" < melanie.mccarter@cpl.org>

Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2013 6:21:10 AM

Subject: March Blood Drive Thank You and Results

Hi Melanie,

Thanks for sponsoring the blood drive showing your continued support.

Your efforts made it possible for the American Red Cross to make available 17 pints of blood for needed patient care. You inspired 22 people to donate blood in response to your drive goal of 24. Of those 22 presenting donors, 10 donated for the first time <----that is amazing!!! We trust everyone involved in this blood drive will appreciate this news and we thank you for sharing it with your group.

Please accept our appreciation for all you have done in volunteering your valuable time and energy to coordinate this blood drive. A considerable amount of work goes into every blood drive and precious lives have been saved or sustained as a direct result of your dedicated support. I look forward to working with you on blood drives in the future.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any ideas for improving your drive or if you have any questions. I would love to schedule another blood drive with you and the Main Library, maybe in late summer, July or August if you are interested.

On behalf of the patients whose lives you have touched, as well as their loved ones, we offer heartfelt gratitude!

Thanks again for all your hard work on this blood drive and I will talk to you soon!

---liz

Liz Dabran

Donor Recruitment Representative

American Red Cross

Northern Ohio Blood Services Region 3747 Euclid Avenue, Cleveland, Ohio 44115 (cell)216.410.7182 | (email)elizabeth.dabran@redcross.org

Local web | redcrossblood.org/northernohio
Twitter | twitter.com/redcrossbloodCL
Facebook | facebook.com/redcrossblood







Felton Thomas
Director
Cleveland Public Library
325 Superior Avenue
Cleveland, OH 44114
216-623-2827
216-623-7015 fax
felton.thomas@cpl.org
http://www.cpl.org